
 

 

 

 

 

20 July 2023 

Stage 3 Mini Fete 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our Stage 3 program at Quakers Hill Public School, the students in Year 5 
and Year 6 get the opportunity to design and lead the QHPS Mini Fete. This event is 
part of a fundraising drive to raise money for a gift to the school from our current 
Year 6 students and contribute to the cost of their end of year celebrations. 

The Mini Fete event will take place on Thursday August 24th 2023. We respectfully ask 

family and friends of Stage 3 to assist us by donating items relevant to the student-run 

stalls. 

As this is a Stage 3 initiative, we request the support of both our Year 5 and Year 6 

students in the form of stall resources to ensure a fun and successful day. 

If you require further information or clarification please contact your child’s classroom 

teacher. 

 

With thanks, 

 

 

Bert Lo Campo                                                   Chris Grabara & Laura Weatherburn 

Principal                                                             Organising Teachers 

 

 


